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We are pleased to announce that the General Meeting and Commemorative Lectures on 

Respiratory Protection will be held in a hybrid format, accessible both in-person and online. 

 

Attendance: Open to all members of the ISRP and individuals with an interest in the field.  

Please note that the Program will be conducted exclusively in Japanese.  

RSVP: Confirm your attendance by Monday, 20 May 2024.  

DETAILS 

Date: Tuesday, 4 June 2024 

Time: 14:00－17:00, held at the venue combined with live distribution (zoom) 

Place: Asakusabashi Hulic Hall & Hulic Conference (3rd Floor, Hulic Conference Room 1)  

      1-22-1 Asakusabashi, Taitou-ku, Tokyo, Japan 

      Hulic Asakusabashi Bldg. 

 
1. General Meeting：14：00－14：45 

Followed by Commemorative Lectures  

       Agenda 

 (1) Business Report for Fiscal 2023  

(2) Statement of Accounts & Audit Report for Fiscal 2023  

            (3) Business Plan for Fiscal 2024   

            (4) Budget Bill for Fiscal 2024 

       Report 

            (1) Membership Relocation 

                         

2. Commemorative Lectures：15：00－17：00 
    (1) Japanese National Certification of Powered-air Purifying Respirators for Toxic Gases and 

Its Situation 

Lecturer: Norikazu Kurano 

Senior Certification Engineer, Testing and Examination Department, Technology Institution of 

Industrial Safety 

 

(2) Bioaerosols – Living Airborne Particles 

Lecturer: Dr. Sumiyo Ishmatsu 

Professor, School of Health Sciences, University of Occupational and Environmental Health   

 

☆A reception will be held at the same location after the General Meeting and Commemorative  

Lectures (starting around 17:30). 

 

Dues: Individual membership is free of charge only for the person themselves. 

Organizational members: 3 participants are free of charge, and ¥3,000 will be charged 

for each additional person. 

 

 Application for participation (audience) 

Please inform us of your name, company / organization and E-mail address to the following  

E-mail address： 
○E-mail address：taeko-yamamoto@midori-grp.com 

 

※ Application Deadline：Monday, 20 May 2024 



For More Information 
Contact : Taeko Yamamoto  

Safety and Health Consultation Office, MIDORI ANZEN Co., Ltd.  

E-mail: taeko-yamamoto@midori-grp.com 

Phone: +81 (3)-3442-8298 

 


